
 

 

   
 
October 2, 2021 BEST Minecraft Challenge Launch Delay 
 
We are so sorry but we've hit an unexpected issue that will delay our launch of the BEST 
Minecraft Challenge for a few more days at least (possibly 1 week). We know how anxious you 
are to start Minecrafting! Microsoft has changed their licensing structure and we must update 
the servers hosting the new challenge to accommodate this unexpected change. It shouldn't be 
too long for our UTD partners to get this resolved and get you up and running. 
 
Again, we deeply apologize for this unexpected inconvenience. It was a surprise to us as well. 
Please keep an eye on the Polycraft site for an update from the UTD Polycraft team. We will 
send another email to you notifying you when the servers are back up and ready for BEST 
Minecrafters. 
 

Look for updates here: 
https://polycraft.utdallas.edu/index.php?title=BEST_Robotics_Polycraft_3D_Printing_Challenge  
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